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22 March 2024
Dear Parents/Carers
Ski Trip - Final Details

We are now in a position to give you the final travel details and are well into the process of collecting in
the students documentation so that we have everything we need before we go.

Collecting in documents:

Thank you to all of you that have signed EV3s and have sent in passports and GHIC cards. If this hasn’t
been done yet please make sure everything is in by Thursday 28 March.

At the ferry you will be asked to sign a spreadsheet. Signing this means you agree to us giving your
child basic pain relief in the event of headaches, muscle stiffness etc. Again we must have your
signature for this. Please write on the form if your child has an allergy to either.

You are responsible for providing paracetamol and ibuprofen along with any other medication your child
takes regularly. We must keep all medications securely to ensure they are taken safely. Students do not
carry any medication with them, other than asthma inhalers, Epi pens or diabetic medication. We
will distribute all medications to students as and when they are required.

Final Travel Details:

Outbound Trip - Saturday 6 April:

e We will be meeting at the Wightlink Fishbourne ferry terminal by 1:00 pm at the latest. This is so we
can collect in medication and load luggage into the trollies so they can be loaded onto the ferry in
time.

e When you get to Fishbourne you will need to register with us, hand over any and all medication to
Miss Caddick (along with instructions on dosages and times taken etc), any money to Mr Mumford
in a labelled wallet or bag and collect a jumper from Mr Jones.

e  We will arrive in resort around mid afternoon on Sunday 7 April.

Return Trip - Saturday 13 April:

e We will leave the resort in the early evening of Friday 12 April.

e We are provisionally booked on the 5:20 pm sailing from Portsmouth, getting into Fishbourne at
6.00 pm.

e Times are subject to change depending on our return journey. We will keep you updated.

If you have any questions relating to the trip, please let us know. You can contact us by email or using
the google class. Claire.Caddick@iwef.org.uk

Your sincerely

Miss Caddick and Mr Rock
Ski Trip Leaders
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